
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Nursery Graduation Ceremony 

 

We would like to invite you to the Nursery Graduation Ceremony on Tuesday  

19th July 2022 from 9.00am – 9.30am in the school hall. 

 

This will be a wonderful chance to celebrate your child’s time in Nursery and wish 

them well for Reception. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to Nursery. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards 

The Nursery Team 
 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Graduation Ceremony 

 

 

I am able / unable to attend the Nursery Graduation Ceremony on Tuesday 19th July 

2022 at 9.00am. 

 

 

Child’s name………………………………………………… 

 

 

Number of parent/carers attending…………………………. 

 

 
Date………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 
 
 


